
Response to records request 

Bernstein, Howard I - DWD [Howard.Bernstein@dwd.wisconsin.gov] 

Hello Ms. Hynum,

In response to your request, I have attached a copy of the notes provided by the DWD HR Bureau to the 
management of each DWD division on Section L of the 2013-2015 Compensation Plan, Market and Parity 
Provisions.

Howard Bernstein, Legal Counsel
Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development
(608) 266-9427
Howard.Bernstein@dwd.wisconsin.gov

From: wpec@aft-wisconsin.org [mailto:wpec@aft-wisconsin.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 6:24 PM
To: Bernstein, Howard I - DWD
Cc: WPEC-President@aft-wisconsin.org
Subject: Records Request

Dear Records Custodian:

This is to request a copy of the criteria DWD has developed for distribution of 
adjustments listed in Section L - Market and Parity Provisions of the 2013-15 
Compensation Plan.  I would also like a copy of any documents which describe 
how DWD intends to distribute these adjustments in a "uniform manner 
throughout the agency or employing unit."

I would prefer to have any documents sent electronically to wpec@aft-
wisconsin.org.  Thank you.

Jill Hynum

Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 8:56 AM 

To: wpec@aft-wisconsin.org 

Attachments: Notes provided by HR to di~1.doc (24 KB)
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